FMH Board Meeting Sept. 17/15

Attendance: Arthur Sombrowski, Shari Palmer, Mark Palmer, Laurel Doehle, Tracey Kelly, Kevin Marasco, Laura Loewen

Meeting called to order at 7:15pm

- -Moving forward, Coaches applications will be taken at the registration table. We will advertise this on Fernie Minor Hockey Website. Coach applications much be specific to the job applying for.
- -Jason Dobson called Arthur. He will release all Peewee's if we agree to have practices in Elkford.
- -Arthur moves that Peewee Rep practices 50% in Fernie and 50% in Sparwood. Laurel seconds.
- -*subject to Elk valley kids making the Rep team & subject to ice*

Motion passed.

-Laurel motions that the Peewee House team will remain in Fernie. If Elk Valley players end up on the house team, we will try to schedule games in the Elk Valley. Mark seconds. Motion passed.

Kids cannot just show up on Ice that is not their designated practice time. They must first apply to the board with an email or letter and be approved by the coach of the team inquired about.

-Peewee Tiering Tournament is in Creston Oct. 17-19th 2015.

Meeting adjourned 8:25pm